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TO: Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of Records , and -3 Reporting 4 0 
DATE: January 25,2001 

u o  
FROM: Kim Logue, Division of Competitive Services'& 
RE: Close Docket Request for Docket No. 001373 

On January 18,2001, a Memorandum was submitted closing docket 001373, (reference 
document number 008 10-01). The subject memorandum was submitted in error. Therefore, we 
respectfully request that the Memorandum dated January 18, 2001 be withdrawn. 


